
From: webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk
To: PI
Subject: Planning Comment for 160571
Date: 26 May 2016 09:33:35

Comment for Planning Application 160571
Name : George Cooper
Address : No 3 North Linn Steadings
Peterculter
AB140PD

Telephone : 
Email : 
type :
Comment : There have been several modifications to the layout of this building which initially
appeared to be intended for use other than agricultural.
The intended use of this building remains questionable.
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